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CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME AND ASX CODE 
 

 
The Market Herald Limited (ASX:TMH “The Market Herald”) is pleased to advise that 
following shareholder approval at the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Company 
held on Thursday 9 November 2023, the change of name has been completed. 
 
On or about Friday 17th November 2023, the Company will be called “The Market 
Limited” on the ASX and the ASX ticker code will be changed from TMH to MKT. 
 
The inspiration for the change of name comes as the Company moves to secure its 
strong foundation as an online marketplace across both the Gumtree Group and our 
businesses in the Capital Markets, through HotCopper and Stockhouse. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Alec Pismiris 
Non-Executive Chairman 
 
 
 
Investor and media enquiries 
Alec Pismiris  

Non-Executive Chairman 

The Market Herald 

alec@hotcopper.com.au 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors.  
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